## LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD BULLETIN 12/14/2023

View this email in your browser



# Lincoln Quilters Guild Announcement

### From the President

Thanks to all for a wonderful last meeting of our 50th Anniversary year as the holidays and final days of 2023 quickly approach!

#### **Membership Dues**

It's not too late to save a few dollars by paying your LQG dues before December 31, 2023, as membership will be going up from \$50 to \$60 on January 1, 2024. You can find the membership renewal form <a href="here">here</a> and then send to our mailing address: Membership Chair, PO Box 6861, Lincoln, NE 68506 (it is helpful to the Membership Committee if you use a return address label or clearly print your information on the registration form).

#### **Board & Committee Openings**

We are continuing the process of filling vacancies on the board including President-Elect as well as a number of committee openings. Please consider helping out our guild by volunteering some of your time to these positions that help to make our guild the wonderful organization that it is! There are wonderfully talented members who could make tremendous contributions as well as give a little break to those who have served so admirably in these positions, often for multiple terms. You can contact Pat Modrell (<a href="mailto:pkant2439@gmail.com">pkant2439@gmail.com</a>) or Connie Soucie (<a href="mailto:souciecl@gmail.com">souciecl@gmail.com</a>) regarding board openings and Tammy Hensley (<a href="mailto:tammyhensley1@mac.com">tammyhensley1@mac.com</a>) or Nancy Anderson (<a href="mailto:nander402@gmail.com">nander402@gmail.com</a>) regarding committee membership.







Copyright © 2023 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you asked to receive information from the Lincoln Quilters Guild.

#### Our mailing address is:

Lincoln Quilters Guild
PO Box 6861
Lincoln, NE 68506

Add us to your address book

Our website is:

http://lincolnquiltersguild.org